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November 4, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
This year our parent population will have the opportunity to engage in an exciting opportunity. 
Through grant funding, the district will be able to present a monthly series of parent chats.  
Each month we plan to have professionals engage our parent community with informative 
discussions on topics which affect our children.  The purpose of the parent chat series is to 
engage in an open dialogue so that we all can help our children overcome difficulty socially, 
emotionally and academically. 
 
Our November parent chat scheduled for Thursday, November 17th  at 7 pm with a focus on 
how to support students in their social, emotional and academic growth.  We ask that parents 
RSVP for our parent chat evenings so that we can plan efficiently with handouts and 
refreshments.  Please use this form to RSVP. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 

http://www.hollandschool.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf2sfhgYv04ago70nMOtdiYtZdlk98ceXf3ZyjmLXiOPcFUbw/viewform

